
Dear Mr. Sennes 
 
This letter is written to express the support of SB558.  Pharmacists working in an IHCDS perform duties 
that are at a higher service level than pharmacists in other employment settings and should be 
recognized and reimbursed as such.  This will pave the way for improved care models to provide better, 
more efficient care to our patients. 
 
Best, 
 
Greg Hagfors  
 

Greg Hagfors 
Chief Executive Officer 
Bend Memorial Clinic 
Phone 541-706-5401 
Fax 541-318-3250 
ghagfors@bmctotalcare.com 
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